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Netflix Minimum Call

DUBBING

On June 5, 2024, the Dubbing Committee had a Town Hall where they discussed a 2-hour minimum waiver for 
Netflix. We heard from many of you that it was imperative to keep dubbing work in the US and to provide more 
work opportunities. To accomplish that and pave the way for the Committee’s goal to seek A.I. protections in 
future negotiations with Netflix, the Committee accepted the following conditions in terms of the waiver:
 
1.	All projects currently in production will continue to be paid at the 3-hour minimum.
2.	Effective July 1, 2024, future productions will be paid at the 2-hour minimum
3.	Overtime will be paid in hourly units.

Here are some helpful links:
Netflix Memorandum of Agreement (MOA)
Netflix Dubbing Letter of Agreement (LOA)

QUESTIONS? 
If you have any further questions about the Netflix Dubbing Waiver or other Dubbing questions, please contact the Voice Over 
department at voiceover@sagaftra.org or call (323) 549-6815 

There is a 2-hour minimum  
for Netflix dubbing work

http://Netflix Memorandum of Agreement (MOA)
http://Netflix Dubbing Letter of Agreement (LOA)

